
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

IMPERIAL COUNTY  

PUBLIC BENEFIT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Imperial County Board of Supervisors is soliciting 

interested individuals to serve on the Imperial County Public Benefit Advisory Committee.  

 

Charge: 

• Serve as an advisory body to the Board of Supervisors to implement the Goals and 

Guidelines of the Public Benefit Program as defined by the Board of Supervisors. 

Public benefits for both the agricultural ad community benefits might include, but 

are not limited to, agricultural research and development, education, stewardship, 

infrastructure improvement, job creation, economic development, and 

enhancement to the quality of life and public health of Imperial County; 

• Make recommendations to the Board of Supervisors for improving the agricultural 

and community benefit opportunities available under the Public Benefit Program; 

• The County Executive Office will serve as a channel of communication between 

the Advisory Committee and the Board of Supervisors related to the Public Benefit 

Program; 

• The County Executive Office will oversee the budget of the Public Benefit 

Program; and 

• The Committee will provide loan, grant and scholarship recommendations to the 

Board of Supervisors.  

 

 

Vacancies: 

• One (1) community member representing agriculture 

• One (1) community member representing business 

• One (1) community member representing labor 

• One (1) community member representing education 

• One (1) community member representing non-profit 

• One (1) community member representing health 

• Five (5) members shall be appointed by the Board of Supervisors representing each 

of the supervisorial districts. The Board of Supervisors may also select alternate 

members to participate in the absence of any of these members.  

 

 

If you are interested, please contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at 940 W. Main 

Street, Suite 209 or by phone 442-265-1020 to request an application or you may obtain a 

copy at the Clerk of the Board’s website. Applications must be completed and submitted 

to the Clerk of the Board’s office.   

 

BLANCA ACOSTA 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

County of Imperial 



 

 

 


